From: Planning Planning

Sent: 10 October 2022 15:30
To: Edward Hodgson
Subject: Fw: 2022/3608/P

To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 2022/3608/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

| am writing to complain about the planning application for 27 Goodge Street W1T 2LD to install 6 air source heat
pumps on the rear first floor.

| live on Colville Place just behind the proposed site and | object to the increase in 24/7 noise levels this will
generate. We already have to deal with the extractor fans and air conditioning units late into the night but this will

be going throughout the night and is likely to disturb our sleep.

It is simply not acceptable.

Tracey Gardiner




